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To celebrate the Commonwealth Games taking place in 

Birmingham this summer, children had the opportunity to take 

part in a range of Commonwealth sports during their lunch times 

in Jubilee Week last term. 

 

A group of Year 5 Sports Leaders applied to Northamptonshire 

Sport requesting funding for this event and secured £150 to 

purchase extra equipment which will now go towards lunchtime 

play. Thank you to all Sports Leaders and Teachers who were 

involved! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Last month we also celebrated active travel. Over 150 children took part in our 

Wheels Wednesday initiative and during the week 16th-20th May, 65% of our children 

were telling us that they walked (or cycled) regularly to school.  

 

Thank you to all of those who also posted a walk onto Google Classroom – these 

included trips to the Lake District to scavenger hunts and bike rides close to home; 

it has been terrific to see so many of you enjoying the outdoors. 

 

All who took part had their name entered in a prize draw.  Well done to George, 

Roque and Gemma - have fun playing with your prizes!  

 

Our Sports Leaders will continue to look for ways to encourage active travel. 


